
 

 
 

GREENPARK SCHOOL 

 Give your child the advantage 

 
REMINDER  REMINDER   REMINDER 
TEACHER ONLY DAY TOMORROW 

WEDNESDAY 7 MARCH 2018  
 

_______________________________________________ 
 

Dear Parent/Caregivers 
 
Just a reminder that tomorrow Wednesday 7 March is a Teacher Only Day. School 
will be closed and so there will be no classes for our students. 
 
We look forward to seeing all our students again on Thursday 8 March at 9am. 
 
Kind Regards 
Gareth Scholes 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


